
3D April 2024 

John Luke 
fyi-request-26415-007171a 1@ requests. fyi.org. nz 

Dear John Luke 

Headquarters 
New Zealand Defence Force 
Defence House 
Private Bag 39997 
Wellington Mail Centre 
Lower Hutt 5045 
New Zealand 

OIA-2024-4985 

I refer to your email of 11 April 2024 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 
(OIA), an updated list of the vendors approved to mount medals for New Zealand Defence 
Force personnel. 

There has been no change to the list of approved medal mounters provided on 21 
September 2022 in response to your previous request (OIA-2022-4498). 

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review this 
response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that responses to official information requests are proactively released where 
possible. This response to your request will be published shortly on the NZDF website. 

Yours sincerely 

AJ WOODS 
Air Commodore 
Chief of Staff HQNZDF 


